UNION COUNTY HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION

POST OFFICE BOX 282
MONROE, NORTH CAROLINA 28111

25 January 2011

TO: Members of the Union County Historic Preservation Commission and
Other Interested Parties

FROM: Jerry Surratt, Chairman

The Union County Historic Preservation Commission will not meet on

Tuesday, 1 February 2011, at 3:30 pm in the Heritage Room, main floor of the
Old Courthouse.

Please call the Heritage Room, 704-289-6737, should you need
further information.



